Appendix D

From [N

Sent:19 Jun 2024 22:16:11 +0100

To:Entertainment Licensing

Subject:Alcohol licence application - Home Bargains, Centre West Retail Park, Stanningley Road,
LS12 3AS

[You don't often get email from |GGG 2~ vwhy this is important at

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Good evening

I’'m aware of an application for an alcohol licence for a shop in Armley and I’m writing to object to this as
a local resident. Armley has a significant problem with alcoholism and there are already too many shops on
and in the vicinity of Town Street which sell alcohol.

I have significant concerns about public safety, crime potential harm to children as a result of this problem
an granting further licences would exacerbate those concerns. At the very least there is a significant public
nuisance and issues with caused by people drinking in public around the area.

I hope my concerns are taken into account when considering this application.

Kind regards





